Purchasing Department

Madison County Board of Supervisors
146 West Center Street
Canton, Mississippi 39046

601-855-5503
hardy@madison-co.com

13 September 2013

District 1 Supervisor John Bell Crosby
District 2 Supervisor Ronny Lott
District 3 Supervisor Gerald Steen
District 4 Supervisor Karl Banks
District 5 Supervisor Paul Griffin

Subject: City of Ridgeland Household Hazardous Waste Day
Gentlemen:

Ridgeland Public Works Director Mike McCollum called and emailed Friday asking that
the County agree to fund the annual Household Hazardous Waste Day via a state Solid
Waste Assistance Grant that the County is eligible to receive. The application deadline is
October 1. The County has applied for and received the grant for Ridgeland the past two
years.

It is my recommendation that the board approve the request as stated in Mr. McCollum’s
attached email and authorize me to apply for and execute the grant application.

Sincerely,

afdy Cru

Purchase Zlerk

Attachment: McCollum email



Hardy Crunk

From: Mike McCollum <Mike.McCollum@Ridgelandms.org>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 1:36 PM

To: Hardy Crunk

Cc: Renee Buckner; Gene McGee; Wendy Bourdin
Subject: Solid Waste Assistance Grant

Dear Hardy,

We request that you place on the Board of Supervisors Agenda for them to agree to fund the Household Hazardous
Waste Day in Ridgeland utilizing the Solid Waste Assistance Grant that you received in the past. The deadline for the
application is October 1* 2013. Please let me know if you need assistance in completing the application. Thanks.

John M. McCollum
Public Works Director
the city of Ridgeland

P.O. Box 217 - Ridgeland, MS 39158
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